

## Presbyterian Church of East Africa

OFFICE OF THE GENERAL ASSEMBLY

P. O. Box 27573 - 00506 NAIROBI, KENYA

Tel : +254 722 205051 : +254 734 333040

E-mail: robngugis@pcea.or.ke

21st September, 2022

To: All Missionaries and Global Partners
Presbyterian Church of East Africa

Dear Brethren,

## **RE: 2023 KENYA MISSION CONFERENCE**

Receive Christian greetings from the Presbyterian Church of East Africa.

We are kindly inviting you to participate in the above conference which takes place every three years in Kenya and brings together all our global partners for shared worship, conversation, mutual learning and encouragement. The Conference will be held at Milele Hotel in Nairobi from 1st to 4th February 2023.

The theme of the 2023 Conference is "Mutually Encouraged," coming from Romans 1:12 which says "that we may be mutually encouraged by one another's faith." After such a season of distance, we agree with the Apostle Paul that we "long to see you" and to share this gathering together.

Kindly see the attached documents for registration, accommodation, and transport details.

Yours sincerely,

Rev. Dr. Robert Waihenya SECRETARY GENERAL

cc. √Moderator – 23<sup>rd</sup> G.A. √Deputy Secretary General √Hon. Treasurer

√Finance Officer

Encs.